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The Art Committee of the UPCD Centennial Organizing Committee (UCOC) will hold an Art Raffle and ExhibitionÂ on
Sept. 6, 2014. The artwork to be raffled will be from distinguished Filipino artists.We also intend to showcase UPCD
alumni’s artistic talent. So, we will have a bazaar to showcase and sell handcrafted items, such as jewelry, accessories,
bags, home décor, paper crafts, etc.- anything handmade by our graduates. A portion of the earnings will be donated to
the college.So, if you do arts and crafts and would be interested in joining the bazaar, pls. pm, text, call, email Dr. Grace
Martinez of batch '85:Â 782-2127Email
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